
 

 

  

27th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/guardians, 
 
At Bacon’s College our aim is to provide an environment conducive to learning and for all lessons to be disruption free, 
so that success can be maximised for every child. To ensure standards remain high, staff regularly visit lessons to 
monitor the culture and climate of lessons. In most lessons students are engaged and focussed on the tasks set by 
their class teacher and are working hard. There is a strong culture of achievement at Bacon’s College. 
 
Unfortunately, a minority of students receive two warnings in lessons which disrupts the flow of teaching and learning. 
To reduce these incidents in lessons we will be moving to a 'warn and remove’ system from Monday 27th November 
at key stage 4 (year 10/11). This means that if a student disrupts learning they will receive a first warning to re-focus 
their attention, but any further misdemeanours which disrupt their learning will result in a referral to the isolation 
room. Our behaviour policy will be updated accordingly. 
 
At a pivotal time in your child’s education, I am sure you can understand our rationale for this decision. We want 
students to utilise every minute of every lesson without disruption. Should you have any further questions please do 
contact your child’s head of year at your earliest convenience. 
 
Your anticipated support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal 

 


